

Invitation to the webinar

Buying a house in the Netherlands

Dear Client,

We would like to invite you to the webinar "Buying a house in the Netherlands". ABN AMRO has valuable knowledge on this topic, which we would love to share with you. An introduction to buying a house in the Netherlands

The event will be held from 10:00 am to 11:00 am on the 23rd of February 2022. Our speakers will discuss the following topics:

- The current housing market
- The various paths you can take when buying a house
- The whole process of buying a house
- Information about all of the requirements and conditions of taking out amortgage

You can attend the event by logging in on your own PC, tablet or smartphone. Simply use the chat feature to ask any questions you may have.

Please click on this link to register yourself for this webinar.

You will receive a confirmation by email after your registration. Should you be unable to attend the Webinar, please let us know by using the link in the email.

We are looking forward to seeing you at our webinar!

Kind regards,

Team International Clients ABNAMRO

Please note! Be careful when disclosing personal information. Never divulge your personal or financial details, passwords or codes on a website you have accessed from an email link. ABN AMRO will also never ask you to make a payment through a link in an email. If you click on a link in an email, always make sure it takes you to a genuine ABN AMRO website. For more information or to report a suspicious email, go to: https://www.abnamro.nl/en/secure-banking